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Dear 7%31) ﬁ/w

NHS REVIEW

27 May 1988

Your letter to Geoffrey Podger of 25 May recording the results of
the Prime Minister's meeting on 24 May invited the Chancellor to
arrange for a paper to be brought forward for 7 June about topping
up allocations to the more successful hospitals.

In view of the amount of work in hand for the meeting on 7 June,
which has a pretty full agenda, and the desirability of producing
practical proposals in consultation with the DHSS, we would be

grateful if that particular paper could be postponed to the meeting
in the week of 23 June.

I am copying this letter to Geoffrey Podger)and Richard Wilson in
the Cabinet Office.

Yos,

M ey -

MISS M P WALLACE







